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19, 1914.

Rev. Sir, —

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 28th ultimo in further reference to the building of

a bridge over the gulch in the path way to the new school at

Koksilah.

In reply I beg to say the

prenared to supply material for constructing this bre

to the extent of $175.00 and proper l

acate, for the expen¬

warded to the Department for payment

foreman should be engaged to look after

rates of vages paid should be re

aisieren wir dürfte.
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